
Tuesday, June 29, 2021

Excessive Heat Warning
An excessive-heat warning has been issued for Hillsborough for Tuesday, June 29th, and
Wednesday, June 30th, with heat index values above 108 degrees possible.

Children, older adults, people with disabilities and pets are most impacted by heat. If you are
planning to be outdoors for any length of time this weekend, be smart and be safe.

Please see heatwave safety tips from the Red Cross below.
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